Submission to the review of alcohol

Stephen Gates

Mon 28/03/2016 3:01 PM

To:Liquor Law Review liquorlawreview@justice.nsw.gov.au>;

Dear Premier Baird,

Please continue to support the current arrangement relating to the sale of alcohol late at night. I feel much safer staying out late if I know there are going to be fewer people effected by alcohol. I also want doctors, nurses and ambulance staff to also feel safe in their jobs and to be able to focus on people who need their emergency services.

Regards, Stephen Gates

Regards,

Stephen Gates

Community supporter